
Roncalli vs Andrean
June 11, 2011 @ Ben Davis HS

Roncalli 8 (28-7)

Player ab r h rbi bb so po a lob

Kendra Lynch p 4 2 2 0 1 0 1 1 0

Mel Keyler rf 3 3 1 0 0 0 0 0 0

Trista Cox ss 3 0 0 1 0 1 3 2 2

Andrea Rodriguez 1b 3 2 2 4 1 0 6 0 0

Kayla Hanley pr 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0

Emily Prather 2b 3 0 0 1 0 0 1 2 0

Kristen Thomas dh 3 0 2 1 0 0 0 0 0

Meghann Wood 3b 4 0 0 0 0 3 0 2 6

Megan Prather lf 4 0 1 0 0 2 2 0 0

Allie Burkhardt cf 4 1 1 0 0 0 3 0 0

Emily Whitsett c 0 0 0 0 0 0 5 0 0

Totals..... 31 8 9 7 2 6 21 7 8

Andrean 0 (25-9)

Player ab r h rbi bb so po a lob

Savannah Kinsella 2b 4 0 1 0 0 0 2 3 0

Catherine Murad lf 2 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 1

Nicole Steinbach p 3 0 0 0 0 1 0 1 2

Kelly Ryan c 3 0 0 0 0 1 6 0 1

Kaitlin Barajas 3b 3 0 1 0 0 0 3 3 0

Morghyn Neal dh 2 0 1 0 1 0 0 0 0

Madison Lesch pr/dh 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0

Meghan Bridgeman 1b 3 0 0 0 0 1 10 0 3

Brenna Boyle ss 3 0 1 0 0 0 0 3 0

Johnee Rodish rf 3 0 1 0 0 1 0 0 0

Alexandra Haugh cf/pr 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0

Totals..... 26 0 5 0 1 4 21 10 7



Score by Innings R H E
-----------------------------------------
Roncalli............ 300 302 0 - 8 9 3
Andrean............. 000 000 0 - 0 5 4
-----------------------------------------

E - Keyler; Cox; Wood; Barajas 2; Boyle 2. LOB - RONCALLI 8; ANDREAN 7. 2B -
Thomas(4); M.Prather(6). HR - Rodriguez(7). HBP - E.Prather. SH - Keyler; Cox;
Thomas; Murad. SB - Lynch.

Roncalli ip h r er bb so wp bk hbp ibb ab bf fo go

Kendra Lynch W,12-3 7.0 5 0 0 1 4 0 0 0 0 26 28 10 7

Andrean ip h r er bb so wp bk hbp ibb ab bf fo go

Nicole Steinbach L,22-4 7.0 9 8 3 2 6 1 0 1 1 31 37 5 10

Win - Lynch (12-3). Loss - Steinbach (22-4). Save - None. WP - Steinbach. HBP
- by Steinbach (E.Prather).

Umpires -
Start: 4:30 PM Time: 1:50 Attendance: 974
Weather: Sunny

Play-by-Play

Roncalli starters: 24/p Lynch; 2/rf Keyler; 20/ss Cox; 13/1b Rodriguez; 19/2b
E.Prather; 3/dh Thomas; 25/3b Wood; 33/lf M.Prather; 5/cf Burkhardt; 7/c

Whitsett;

Andrean starters: 3/2b Kinsella; 21/lf Murad; 12/p Steinbach; 5/c Ryan; 19/3b
Barajas; 17/dh Neal; 24/1b M.Bridgeman; 15/ss Boyle; 8/rf Rodish; 7/cf Haugh;

Roncalli 1st - Lynch singled to center field. Keyler singled, bunt; Lynch
advanced to second. Cox out at first p to 2b, SAC, bunt; Keyler advanced to
second; Lynch advanced to third. Rodriguez homered to left field, 3 RBI;
Keyler scored; Lynch scored. E.Prather grounded out to ss. Thomas singled to
left field. Wood grounded out to 2b. 3 runs, 4 hits, 0 errors, 1 LOB.

Andrean 1st - Kinsella reached on an error by 3b. Murad out at first 3b to 2b,
SAC, bunt; Kinsella advanced to second. Steinbach flied out to cf; Kinsella
advanced to third. Ryan popped up to ss. 0 runs, 0 hits, 1 error, 1 LOB.



Roncalli 2nd - M.Prather doubled to right center. Burkhardt popped up to 3b,
bunt. M.Prather advanced to third on a wild pitch. Lynch walked. Keyler fouled
out to 3b. Lynch stole second. Cox struck out swinging. 0 runs, 1 hit, 0
errors, 2 LOB.

Andrean 2nd - Barajas flied out to cf. Neal grounded out to 2b. M.Bridgeman
popped up to ss. 0 runs, 0 hits, 0 errors, 0 LOB.

Roncalli 3rd - Rodriguez reached on an error by ss. Hanley pinch ran for
Rodriguez. E.Prather popped up to 1b, bunt. Thomas out at first 3b to 2b, SAC,
bunt; Hanley advanced to second. Wood struck out swinging. 0 runs, 0 hits, 1
error, 1 LOB.

Andrean 3rd - Rodriguez to 1b for Hanley. Boyle singled through the left side.
Rodish struck out swinging. Kinsella fouled out to c. Murad grounded out to p.
0 runs, 1 hit, 0 errors, 1 LOB.

Roncalli 4th - M.Prather grounded out to ss. Burkhardt singled to pitcher.
Lynch singled to left field; Burkhardt advanced to second. Keyler reached on
an error by 3b, SAC, bunt; Lynch advanced to second; Burkhardt advanced to
third. Cox grounded out to 2b, RBI; Keyler advanced to second; Lynch advanced
to third; Burkhardt scored, unearned. Rodriguez intentionally walked.
E.Prather hit by pitch, RBI; Rodriguez advanced to second; Keyler advanced to
third; Lynch scored, unearned. Thomas reached on an error by 3b; E.Prather
advanced to second; Rodriguez advanced to third; Keyler scored, unearned. Wood
struck out swinging. 3 runs, 2 hits, 2 errors, 3 LOB.

Andrean 4th - Steinbach struck out looking. Ryan struck out swinging. Barajas
singled to center field. Neal singled to shortstop; Barajas advanced to third
on an error by ss. Haugh pinch ran for Neal. Neal to dh for Haugh. M.Bridgeman
flied out to lf. 0 runs, 2 hits, 1 error, 2 LOB.

Roncalli 5th - Neal to dh for Haugh. Haugh to cf for Neal. M.Prather struck
out swinging. Burkhardt grounded out to 3b. Lynch grounded out to 2b. 0 runs,
0 hits, 0 errors, 0 LOB.

Andrean 5th - Boyle grounded out to ss. Rodish singled to pitcher. Kinsella
singled to right field, advanced to second on an error by rf; Rodish advanced
to third on an error by rf. Murad grounded out to 3b, bunt. Steinbach grounded
out to 2b. 0 runs, 2 hits, 1 error, 2 LOB.



Roncalli 6th - Keyler reached on an error by ss. Cox fouled out to 1b.
Rodriguez singled down the lf line, advanced to second on the throw, RBI;
Keyler scored, unearned. E.Prather grounded out to 3b. Thomas doubled to left
field, RBI; Rodriguez scored, unearned. Wood struck out swinging. 2 runs, 2
hits, 1 error, 1 LOB.

Andrean 6th - Ryan grounded out to ss. Barajas popped up to p. Neal walked.
Lesch pinch ran for Neal. M.Bridgeman struck out swinging. 0 runs, 0 hits, 0
errors, 1 LOB.

Roncalli 7th - Lesch to dh. M.Prather struck out swinging. Burkhardt grounded
out to ss. Lynch popped up to 3b. 0 runs, 0 hits, 0 errors, 0 LOB.

Andrean 7th - Boyle flied out to cf. Rodish popped up to ss. Kinsella flied
out to lf. 0 runs, 0 hits, 0 errors, 0 LOB.


